
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 12/16/2013 3:42:46 PM
To: Charlotte TerKeurst (charlotte.terkeurst@cpuc.ca.gov)

(charlotte.terkeurst@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: GT&S Ferron Supplement

Charlotte - Here is some additional material we believe Commissioner Ferron was 
looking for when we briefed him originally on the GT&S slide deck. I hope this helps. 
If he needs more specific information, let me know.

From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Sent: Monday, December 16, 2013 1:41 PM
To: Cherry, Brian K
Cc: Horner, Trina; Doli, Laura; Alien, Meredith 
Subject: GT&S Ferron Supplement

Brian,

Here is the proposed GT&S supplement for Commissioner Ferron. Laura already provided the 
allocation and PSEP decision links to Turner.

Shilpa
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